The original instrument and the following digest, which constitutes no part of the
legislative instrument, were prepared by Christine Arbo Peck.

DIGEST
SB 517 Original 2018 Regular Session Mills

Proposed law provides definitions for health insurance issuer and qualified health plan.

Proposed law requires health insurance issuers who offer qualified health plans to offer at least one
plan in each metal tier that does not require an enrollee to pay a prescription drug deductible or pay
more in co-pay or co-insurance than the amount specified in the summary of benefits posted on the
health insurance issuer's website.

Proposed law does not apply to qualified health plans in the bronze tier or to catastrophic plans.
Proposed law does not apply to health savings accounts or health saving's account-qualified high
deductible health plans.

Proposed law does not require a health insurance issuer to offer a qualified health plan in any
particular metal tier or more than one metal tier.

Proposed law provides for adherence to federal law. Proposed law applies to any qualified health
plan offered for sale in this state for any coverage year beginning on or after January 1, 2019.

Effective August 1, 2018.

(Adds R.S. 22:1018.1)



